
 
 

American Dairy Association North East (ADANE) 
 

Recognizes and Appreciates the Participation of 
 

__________________________________ 

 
 

in the October 26, 2022, webinar titled, 
 

“Follow the Milk: From the Farm to your 
Fridge?” 

 

Co-Presented by: 
Katie Dotterer, Meredith McGrath, RDN and Mandy Enright, RDN 

  
This Webinar provides 60 minutes of professional development. 


